
At All Saints Academy, it is our vision to provide the ‘good soil’ for
every member of our community to develop deep roots and flourish
as a unique individual and achieve their full potential. With the
highest of expectations, we nurture and develop each individual so
that they can explore who they are and make a positive
contribution to our local community and the wider world.
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Our school vision

What’s on next week Current after school
clubs

Table Tennis Club
 15th Jan until 12th Feb

Year 2 Boosters
Monday (Miss Newbould) &

Tuesday (Mrs Parish)
Year 6 Boosters

Monday & Tuesday

A loving place where we all care, learn and grow together.

Next PTA meeting...
Monday 3rd March 2025

@ 9am

Our school Values
Respect     Kindness  Honesty    Perseverance    courage    Empathy 

Thursday 13th February:  Playgroup

Our school attendance target: 96%

Current whole school attendance: 93.0%
National whole school attendance: 94.8%
Persistent absence (less than 90%): 23.4%

National persistent absence: 18.6%



Parent/carer questionnaire
We now have 74 responses! Can we reach 80?!
The questionnaire will be closed next Friday.

Following that, the results will be collated. If you
haven’t completed the questionnaire yet, please
take a moment to complete the parent / carer
questionnaire - it’s straight forward and really
quick. Your feedback is really important to us.
Here is the link. It can also be accessed through

Dojo. https://forms.office.com/e/ri8FnrkCX3 

We appreciate paper forms have been collected recently, but they were linked
directly to the planned government funded provision. Please take a moment to
complete the Microsoft Forms to help to establish what our community needs.

There are just 8 questions so it won’t take long!
https://forms.office.com/e/JvyG6pbwJF 

After School Provision: Market Research
As you are aware, due to limited uptake for the
proposed after school care/ wrap around care we have
been unable to proceed with the government funding.
However, we are very aware that currently we have
families struggling due to limited after school provision
and we would liek to support our families with this. As
a result, we need to conduct further/ up to date
market research in order to establish what our school
community require. 

We have now activated the Arbor parent portal and
App. We hope you have recieved your welcome email

with your log in details. If you have not please
contact Mrs Rimmington in the school office and we
will try to work out why and resend this to you. Your
access to Arbor will become more and more essential
over time so please take the time to get logged in.

Thank you.

Arbor- Parent portal and App



Spring term parents’ evening
Wednesday 19th March  &

Thursday 20th March

Face to face appointments only.
Appointments will run from 3.20- 6pm.

We are hoping for parents to make
appointments via Arbor so get yourself

logged in ASAP.

Our Author in the spotlight this term is 
Rachel Bright.

Meet Kevin. A koala who likes to keep things the
same. Exactly the same. But sometimes change
comes along whether we like it or not... And, as
Kevin discovers, if you step outside your comfort
zone and try new things, you might just surprise

yourself!

Recommended books!

World Book Day 2025
Thursday 6th March

On the day children can dress as a book character OR come to
school dressed in their pyjamas. 

WE DO NOT WANT FAMILIES TO FEEL FORCED TO SPEND
MONEY ON COSTUMES!

We had some amazing entries in the wooden spoon competition last year. This
year, the theme is ‘Story in a jar’. There are loads of great ideas online for

inspiration. Entries will be collected on Wednesday 5th March and Thursday 6th
March. Please do not bring entries in before these dates. 

There will be additional book based activities that day for the children to enjoy.



Mothers’ Day Assemblies
The children will deliver special Mothers’ Day assemblies
on the following dates/times. The assemblies have to be
split to allow space in the hall for parents/carers to

attend. This is for health & safety reasons (fire
capacity). 

Monday 24th March: Reception & KS1 9am
Monday 24th March: Nursery 11-11.30am
Monday 24th March: Nursery 2.45-3.15pm
Tuesday 25th March: Year 3 & Year 4  9am
Friday 28th March: Year 5 & Year 6  9am

PTA events
1st April 2025: Easter Disco (3.30-4.30 Reception & KS1, 4.45-5.45 KS2)

Tickets will go on sale closer to the time.
Easter raffle: any prize donations welcome and are appreciated

2nd July 2025: Summer Fair, 2pm-4pm




